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President Biden to nominate Daniel Werfel as 

IRS Commissioner 
The White House today issued a release announcing that President Biden intends to nominate Daniel Werfel 
to serve as the next IRS Commissioner. 

According to a related Treasury release, Werfel has served in a variety of leadership roles in the federal 
government and private sector. In 2009, he was nominated by President Obama to be the Controller of 
the Office of Management and Budget, a post he served in for four years before becoming Acting 
Commissioner of the IRS in 2013.  

kpmg.com/socialmedia 

https://www.whitehouse.gov/briefing-room/statements-releases/2022/11/10/president-biden-announces-key-nominee-3/
https://home.treasury.gov/news/press-releases/jy1095
mailto:US-KPMGWNT%40kpmg.com?subject=Comments%20and%20requests
mailto:US-KPMGWNT%40kpmg.com?subject=Comments%20and%20requests
https://home.kpmg.com/us/en/home/misc/privacy.html
https://home.kpmg.com/us/en/home/misc/legal.html

	TaxNewsFlash

